
 

 

Cir-006/AVIS/2022 Date:28.03.22 

Dear parents, 

Greetings from Akshara Vaagdevi International School. 

We, at Pallavi Group of Schools, have joined hands with Isha foundation's noble mission by Sadhguru, " Save 

the Soil". As it is rightly said, the soil of the world will be eroded by up to 40 percent by 2045. So, for 

sustainable development of the future generations, we need to join hands and create a constructive voice for 

our leaders to hear our pleas. 

Join hands with us as we embark on this voluntary service. Let us  get together and write letters, poems, 

drawings or songs to our prime minister and post it in the link attached. Our aim is to share 10 million such 

messages. Our request is to share this message with friends and family members to promote this mission. 

Kindly cooperate and let's start this with immediate effect. All participants will be getting an e-badge from 

the Isha foundation. 

Here is the link to upload the student's letters: 

http://studentsforsoil.consciousplanet.org 

Thank you and regards, 

Principal- AVIS 

http://studentsforsoil.consciousplanet.org/

